Henry Walker

Direct: 615-252-2363
Fax: 15-252-6363
hwalker@bradley.com

January 18, 2018

Mr. Steve King

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98502

Re:  Notice Regarding TeleQuality Communications, LLC
Dear Mr. King:

In a letter dated October 24, 2017, I notified the Commission that TeleQuality
Communications, Inc. (“TeleQuality”), a certified provider of intrastate long distance services in
Washington, would be acquired by Education Networks of America, Inc. (“ENA”).

The purpose of this letter is to inform the Commission that the transaction closed on
January 2, 2018 and TeleQuality is now a wholly owned subsidiary of ENA. As described in the
October 24 letter, this change of control at the parent level will have no impact on the rates,
services, and management of TeleQuality (which is now a limited liability company domiciled in
Delaware) and will therefore be transparent to the company’s two customers in Washington.

Please contact me at 615-252-2363 or at hwalker@bradley.com if you have any questions
about this filing.

Sincerely,

BRADLEY ARANT BOULT CUMMINGS, LLP

HW/dbi
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